
Agenda item 11 

 

Recommendation to cancel the 2020 Carols round the Green. 

 

The Village Green Working Group recommends that the event is exceptionally 
cancelled for this year due to the following reasons: 
 

1. It is not safe for the members of the WG to handle, erect, and disassemble 
the marquee whilst adhering to social distancing. 

2. The marquee cannot be "sanitised" after use, which requires it to be left 
untouched for 72hrs minimum, and it is not possible to leave it outside 
unattended for this time on the exposed Village Green. 

3. The band have (quite rightly) said they cannot attend 
4. The electrics will not be connected while there is no qualified electrician from 

the VGWG in attendance throughout the event. 
5. Consideration has been given to safety in the dark, but it is not foreseen how,  

it would be possible for any event organisers to maintain social distancing on 
the green in the dark. 

 
 
 
From Village Working Group. 
 


